
      

PUBLIC NOTICE 

2016 Special Committee for a Glendale Quiet Zone 
 
A public meeting of the Special Committee for a Glendale Quiet Zone has been 
scheduled for Tuesday, October 25, 2016 at 10:00am to discuss surveys, traffic 
studies and other issues concerning the railroad quiet zone. 
This meeting will take place at the Village Office, 30 Village Square, Glendale, 
Ohio 45246.  This meeting is open to the public. 

Robert Kooris, Chairperson 
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